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The CCPC met at the Jamestown Airport at 4 p.m. on June 23, 2022.
Members present:  Bob Franzen, Jacob Bodway, Martha Anderson, Carrie McClausland, Tom Erlandson, Judy Hunt
Guests present:  Sam Zafuto, Justin Radar, John Hemmer, Courtney Domst
The meeting was chaired by Bob F.  Minutes were reviewed and accepted.
Operations   It was proposed and passed to accept donation of land to make parking lot at Eggleston Hill Road.  Timber sales likely to be used.  Drew Peterson is the current DPF manager.  Rising fuel costs have resulted in all departments being over budget.
Trail Development   Kiosks are almost finished.   7 benches were placed at Ruttenbur lot, Boutwell and Harris Hill.  The County will install 6. 300 signs to be installed at major trail heads.  Phase II will focus on Chautauqua Gorge, gravel on Rails to Trails.  County bridges on private property need repair.  Landowners’ names requested in order to do determine status of easements.  GIS could be source to do sustainability study if woods only.
Waterways  Bart has cleared 3 miles at Redbird and more in the last 2 ½ weeks.
Marketing  Web’s will host a Greenway meeting.
Old Business  A motion to install Cortez restroom building using the existing well and install electric outlet in pavilion was passed unanimously at an approximate cost of $106,668.  The County will self -perform.
New Business   Volunteer workers was discussed.  Care of Dewitt Cemetery is uncertain. 
Next meeting will be on 7/28/22 at Erlandson Park.    Picnic is planned.  Martha will bring ox roast.
Adjournment at 5:15   Respectfully submitted by Judy Hunt, Secretary

   
